
 

 

 

 

 

     A happy school committed to kindness, excellence, community, respect and aspiration.  
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

Kindness, Excellence, Community, Respect and Aspiration 
Dear Parents and Carers,          14 February 2025 

 
We observed Safer internet day on Tuesday with KS2 taking part in a live lesson 

delivered by the BBC whilst EYFS & KS1 pupils took part in a range of age-

appropriate activities and listened to stories about staying safe online. If you want to 

find out more about how to keep your child safe online or even complete a free 
parenting course on online safety, visit the online safety section of our website by 

clicking here. 

 
This week has also been a particularly creative week in school… 

 

Young Writers' Competition - 'Wonderverse' - A number of children across Yr4 & 5 
have taken part as part of Ms Rowland’s Creative Writing Club. Children have 

produced poems on particular themes that interest them, from a Mars rover to 

friendship and fairies. Winners of the competition stand a chance to be published and 
win up to £1000 for their school. 

Good luck to Ahmed, Jack G, Noah, Elsie C, Alfie H, Maja, 

Anna M, Esmae, George F, Eryn A, Millie C, Sophia M, Lottie 

G, Holly N and Emily B.  
 

I was lucky enough to be invited into Year 5 this week see 

pupils enjoying a DT day where they enjoyed designing and 
making automated doodlers! 

 

Year 6 took part in a ‘Come Dine With Me’ DT day with each 
child working brilliantly as part of a group to produce a 3 

course meal! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/
https://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/w3/onlinesafety.php


 

 
Pupils from Elder Class drove a range of buggies, which they 

had made and programmed, into my office as part of their 

computing work. 
 

Meanwhile, year 3 and 5 finished 

the half-term with their book-
buddies, sharing stories written by 

themselves! 

 
This week’s KS2 best effort awards 

were awarded to:  

Y3: Jacob P, Jessica 
Y4: Arlo, Sophia M 

Y5: Hunter, Monty, Patrycja 

Y6: Havilah, Daisy L, Kian, Oliver M  

 
Parents’ evenings will take place on Tuesday 11th and Thursday 

20th March with appointments available between 3.40 and 

6.20. You will be able to book an appointment with your child’s 
class teacher by calling the school office from 10.30am 

Monday 24th February, please avoid this time on a morning 

as the office is very busy with absence calls and late arrivals 
etc. 

 

PE Kits – Please remember to ensure that your child has their PE kit in school every 
day. For PE activities children will require a blue or white T-shirt and blue/navy shorts 

and a pair of plimsols or suitable trainers. 

 

Dinner menu w/c 24.02.25 
Mon Tue Wed Thur Fri 

Italian Pasta Bake 
Jacket Potato & Beans 
Tuna Sandwich 
Cheese Jacket Potato 
Double Mousse Pot 

Minced Beef Loaded 
Wedges 
Veg Sausage 
Cheese Sandwich 
Tuna Jacket Potato 
Marble Sponge & Custard 

Sausage & Mash 
Pea-ter Croquette 
Ham Sandwich 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
Fruity Flapjack 

Chicken Korma 
Cheese & Tom Pasta 
Egg Mayo Sandwich 
Cheese Jacket Potato 
Doughnut Muffin 

Fish Fingers 
Cheese Whirl 
Cheese Sandwich 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
Custard Cookie 

 
Thank you for your continued support  

 

Robert Webb,  Headteacher  
 

Key Dates   

14th February – School Closes for spring half-term     
24th February – School reopens    

24th February – Parents’ evening booking opens 

6th March – World Book Day – Dress up as your favourite story character  

11th March – Parents’ evening #1 (3.40-6.20) 
20th March – Parents’ evening #2 (3.40-6.20) 

31st March – Last chance to vote in the TESCO Stronger Starts poll. 

 


